
Dickinson College is pleased to announce an important employee benefit, Voluntary 
Group Long Term Care Insurance.  
 
ENROLLMENT PERIOD: March 19 to April 13, 2012 
 
Why consider long term care insurance? 
 
It covers expenses for long term care services received at home, in the community or in 
a nursing facility. Here are a few quick points to consider:  
• Neither health nor disability insurance will cover this kind of care.  
• Relying on government programs may not be a viable solution.  
• Without insurance, the costs of these services may have to come out of your savings 
or income. 
 
Take advantage of this opportunity to learn what long term care insurance can do to 
help protect your financial future. As a Dickinson College eligible full-time employee, 
you can now get this coverage at competitive group rates. Coverage under this Program 
is portable, so it can move with you if you change jobs, retire or leave the College. 
 
To see what this could mean for you, beginning March 19 go to: 
www.genworth.com/groupltc and use Group ID: dickinson and Access Code: groupltc. 
Or, to speak with a Program expert, call 800 416.3624. 
 

A representative for the Genworth plan will be holding onsite  
educational meetings on the following dates & times: 

 
April 3rd – Althouse 106 

10:00 am, 12:00 pm, 3:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
__________________________ 

 
April 4th – Holland Union Building (HUB ) 204 

9:00 am, 11:00 am, 1:00 pm 
 
With this Group Long Term Care Insurance Program, there is no underwriting if you are 
an eligible full-time, actively-at-work employee under age 66 and apply during this 
enrollment period. This is a limited time offer and will not be available each year with the 
same terms. 
 
This material is part of a solicitation for Group Long Term Care Insurance under Group Policy number 
12031 on policy form series 7046, underwritten by Genworth Life Insurance Company. 
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